
 

  Thursday 7th July 2022 

 

 

CHANGES TO CLASSES 2022/23 

 

After a review of the current staffing for next academic year, we have decided to make a couple of 

changes.  

 

Miss Barker’s current class will be taught by Miss Siddal and Mrs Bedford in Year 1 from September. 

 

Mr Brightmore’s current Year 1 class will continue with him and move into Year 2 from September. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Wakefield     

    
 


